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MEMORANDUM 

 

 
TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committees  
  
FROM: Kelly Brennan, Planner II 
 
DATE:  July 27, 2020 
 
RE: 20TP024 – 2020-2023 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment 

#20-004A (Information Only) 
 
This informational item identifies a change to a Roadway Safety Improvement project and an 
Interstate Maintenance Project.  The original cost for the Roadway Safety improvement project was 
put in as a placeholder.  The updated cost represents the final cost of signing as determined by 
design.  The project increased from 2.157 Million to 3.8 Million for an increase of 1.643 Million.   
Additionally, there were increased costs incurred between the engineer’s estimate and final design 
cost analysis for the I-90 – Exit 59 Interchange Interstate Maintenance project.  There was an 
increase of 2.744 Million bringing the initial cost of 12.756 Million to 15.5 Million.  Both projects are 
scheduled for the 2020 fiscal year. 
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